NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING
BEEFORE THE BOARD OF ALDERMEN OF THE
TOWN CF RANCHO VIEJO, TEXAS
ON PROPOSED BUDGET IFOR THE FISCAL YEAR
OCTORER 1, 2011 TO SEPTEMBER 320, 2012

NOTICE is hereby given that a PUBIC HEARING will be
held on Thursday, August 25, 2011 at 6:00 P.M. in the Town
of Rancho Viejo, at the Town Municipal Office, 3301 Carmen
Avenue, Rancho Viejo, Texas 78575 to discuss the Proposed
Budget for the Fiscal Year October 1, 2011 to September 30,
2012.

This budget will raise more total property
taxes than last year’s budget by $68,067 or
8.734152%, and of that amount $13,650 is tax
revenue to be raised from new property

added to the roll this year.

Cheryl J. Kretz
Town Administrator




